CITY OF COEUR d'ALENE WATER DEPARTMENT
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
FOR PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES
FOR THE HUETTER WATER WELL

Proposals will be received at the City Clerk’s Office, 710 E. Mullan Avenue, Coeur d'Alene,
Idaho, by 4:00 pm on January 29, 2019, for professional engineering services for the Huetter
Water Well project.

The Water Department is requesting proposals for engineering services to develop a new
municipal water well. The Consultant will be expected to design and specify a production well
on this site. The well will be expected, at this time, to produce 4,000 gallons per minute. Exact
discharge rate to be determined though discussions with the Consultant. The well should be
modeled on other wells in the system.

Three (3) hard copies and one (1) CD or USB copy of the completed RFQ must be received by
the City Clerk prior to 4:00 p.m. PST on January 29, 2019. Responses shall be submitted in a
sealed envelope addressed to: City of Coeur d’Alene, Attn: Renata McLeod. City Clerk, 710 E.
Mullan Avenue, Coeur d’Alene, ID 83814, and should be labeled: “City of Coeur d Alene, for
professional engineering services for the Huetter Water Well.”

Copies of the RFP are available at the Customer Service Center, 710 E. Mullan Avenue, Coeur
d”Alene, Idaho. ksetters@cdaid.org (208-769-2229); consultants must register with the City
Clerk to receive any addenda that may be issued. No fee will be required for the RFQ
instructions. Questions regarding this RFQ should be directed by e-mail to Water Assistant
Superintendent, Kyle Marine: kmarine@cdaid.org.

The City, in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 (42 US.C. §§ 2000d to
2000d-4) and the Regulations, notifies all bidders that it will ensure that disadvantaged business
enterprises will be afforded full and fair opportunity to submit bids in response to this invitation
and will not be discriminated against on the grounds of race, color, sex. or national origin.

Firms will be responsible for all costs (including site visits, if any) incurred in preparing or
responding to this Request for Proposal.

The right is reserved to reject any or all proposals.

Dated this 4th day of January, 2019.
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***Publish January 8 and January 15, 2019



